
Uttam Singh Chane 

208 Campbell St. 
New Westminster, B.C. 
V3M 5V5 

June 15,2018 

City of Richmond 
1st Foor, Richmond City Hall 

6911 No.3 Road, Richmond BC 
V6Y 2Cl 

Schedule 5 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, June 18, 2018. 

Re: Proposed Rezoning for location 23200 Gilley Road, Richmond BC 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 

I am a resident of the Harnilton community and live a few blocks from the project 
site. I fully support the rezoning proposal mentioned above. 

I suppoti the new project because it will bring in more housing options. Also, this 
development will give the community new amenities which will be within walking 
distance. Its possible Oris Developments may bring in a new grocery store which is 
long overdue in the area. 

Regards, 


